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Paul McIntire, AIA, and Stephanie Tyll have joined Margulies Perruzzi Architects (MPA). 
In his new role as senior architect, McIntire will be responsible for the design of selected projects,
from early conceptual stages through construction documentation. He is currently working on the
building repositioning at One Cabot Rd. in Medford, Mass. for The Davis Companies. 
In her role as senior marketing coordinator, Tyll will assist with MPA's marketing needs, including
proposal development, events, and photography.
McIntire joins MPA with more than 20 years of architectural experience working on commercial,
office, institutional, and multi-family projects. Previously, he held design positions at several
Boston-based architecture firms, working projects such as The Atrium Center in Chestnut Hill,
Olmsted Place Apartments in Jamaica Plain, Legacy Place Redevelopment Study in Dedham, and
the WPI Faraday Residence Hall in Worcester. McIntire received a professional degree in
architecture and an associate degree in architectural engineering technology, both from Wentworth
Institute of Technology in Boston. He has served as a design studio critic at Wentworth Institute of
Technology, the BAC and thesis advisor at the New England School of Art & Design, and is a
member of the Boston Society of Architects. A sculptor of environmental art, he has sculpture
installations in several Boston-area locations.
 Tyll brings 10 years of experience to her role as senior marketing coordinator at MPA. Prior to
joining the firm, she worked as a contract editor and layout artist assisting self-publishing authors
with content editing and book layout. Her experience also includes marketing coordinator roles at
two Boston-based architecture firms, where she coordinated proposals and photography shoots,
maintained a marketing database, and wrote award submissions and press releases.
"We are pleased to welcome Paul and Stephanie to the MPA staff," said Dan Perruzzi, AIA, LEED
AP, principal at Margulies Perruzzi. "Paul understands MPA's focus on creating high-quality design
that supports our clients' business objectives, and Stephanie's experience in marketing will help our
firm as it continues to grow. We are thrilled to welcome them to the MPA team."
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